St. Peter’s Academy East Bridgford — Homework

Teacher: Mrs Cains / Mrs Gilbey/Mr

Subject: General Date: 24/3/17
Montgomery

Task/Expectation:

What a busy start to the week with Rock Challenge! Well done to the many children in Year 3
who took part and what a fantastic outcome!

We hope that our Egyptian homework task is going well. The children seem to have some very
interesting ideas and we look forward to seeing their efforts after the Easter break

As an extra homework task this week we would simply like your child to do something that is
kind and helpful for their mum, grandma, female relative or a special lady in their lives this
Sunday as it is Mother’s Day! We have discussed the sorts of things they might do and there have
been some very interesting suggestions!

We will be expecting all the children to report back to us during the course of next week.

We have really enjoyed the show and tell sessions over the last few weeks. There have been some
very interesting talks about a range of hobbies and interests — we have some very talented
children! There will be other opportunities for the children to talk to the class later in the year and

the children will be given a more specific theme.

Times table tests will take place as normal next week on Wednesday. Indoor P.E. will be on
Monday so an appropriate kit is required.

It was lovely to see many of you again at Parents' evening this week. Thank you for your
continued support and kind comments.

Thank you

Please return homework by: Friday 21 April (Egyptian homework)

¢ Thank you for helping your child with their work.

o Please let us know if for any reason they were not able to complete it.

» |f you would like to make any comments on the homework or other aspects of your child’s
work please do so in their work diary or by letter, phone or personal contact. We will
ensure you receive a response.




